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Date:  February 23, 2022 
 
To:  NOHA Associations and Single Entry Teams 
 
From:  Sue Shepherdson 
 
Re:  NOHA Vaccination Policy 
 
 
Since the Provincial Government’s announcement that QR code requirements will be eliminated 
as of March 1, 2022, the NOHA has received inquiries from Associations and from Participants 
as to whether the NOHA Vaccination Policy would be eliminated as well. 
 
The NOHA Board of Directors have discussed this and have agreed that the NOHA Vaccination 
Policy will remain in place for the remainder of the 2021/2022 season.  It will be discussed 
again internally, and with the OHF, prior to the start of tryouts for 2022/20223. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Sue Shepherdson 
NOHA President  
 

http://www.noha-hockey.ca/

